
FERTILE-BELTRAMI PUBLIC SCHOOL 

Independent School District #599 

INFORMATIONAL MEETING 

8:00 p.m., January 31, 2019 

Fertile-Beltrami School Conference Room 

 

The Board of Education of Independent School District #599 met for an Informational Meeting at 8:00 

p.m., Tuesday, January 31, 2019.  The following were present:  Matt Erickson, , Nathan Stuhaug, Kylie 

Strem, Nathan Rasch, Paul Stromstad, Ryan Opdahl,  and Superintendent Clarke. 

 

Visitors:  Lori Messick, Leah Swenby, and Heidi Benson. 

 

 

The following information was presented:  Project numbers, Matt shared information regarding fairboard 

request to meet with board, Heidi Benson shared staff ideas for phase II project.  Teacher team will meet 

with staff to share additional information regarding proposed commons project. 

  
 

 

 
 

 

 

The meeting was adjourned at 10:00 p.m.  UC 

 

 

 

________________________________  Chairperson __________________________ Clerk 

 
 


